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PADDLE SWAP
At the end of 
November the 
active chapter 
participated in 
a paddle swap 
with our new 
neighbors, 
Delta Zeta. 
Following 
we had our 
first of many 
socials to 
came at the 
Place to Be. 



SIGMAS 
For the fourth year 
in a row, Sigma 
Chi had the biggest 
Christmas Party on 
campus. Known as 
Sigmas, the event 
always features a 
sweater and a party 
bus. This semester 
the purchase of the 
sweater also featured 
drink and cover 
deals at the Pace 
and the Forum. Our 
event was one of the 
biggest the Change 
of Pace has ever had. 



WORK WEEKEND

On December 1st, actives alongside 
alumni Gabe Sanders and Jake 
Teegarden completely cleaned and 
emptied out 611 West Adams for the 
last time. The attic bar did make the 
trip to 830 North Avery. For more 
pictures of the old house emptied 
house they can be seen on Alumni 
Facebook page. 

Above is a DJ/Dance stage that recent 
alumni Nate Schaub and Sean Hayes built 
during work weekend. Another big thank 
you to Gabe, Jake, Nate, and Sean for all 
helping out during work weekend. More 
information on future work weekends will 
be released soon. 



SENIOR SHOWCASE
While Sigmas and Work 
weekend was going on, brother 
Ben Misplon (Spring 2019) was 
performing at the BFA Senior 
Showcase; This is Me. At the 
performance, talent agents from 
New York were there. Ben plans 
to move either to Philadelphia 
or New York after graduating 
to pursue acting. So far Ben has 
held the offices of Scholarship 
and Homecoming Chair.  

Before Thanksgiving break, 
the Chapter held its annual 
Brosgiving event, this time 
we had plenty of room 
in the basement of the 
Place to Be. The event is a 
massive potluck in which 
food ranges from Turkey 
to Pizza Rolls; this will be 
one of many Brosgivings to 
come at 830 North Avery. 

BROSGIVING



Current Officers
Consul: Lane Martells, lm-martells@wiu.edu
Pro Consul: Evan Wignall, et-wignall@wiu.edu
Annotator: Christian Aviles, cm-aviles@wiu.edu
Quaestor: Dan Chmura, dr-chmura@wiu.edu
Risk Manager: Mitch Spiller, mc-spiller@wiu.edu
Magister: Vinny Mugnolo, vm-mugnolo@wiu.edu
Assistant Magister and Tribune: Manny Luna, m-luna@wiu.edu
Recuritment Chair: Jake White, jm-white@wiu.edu
Derby Days Chair: Steven Copher, sc-copher@wiu.edu
Social Chair: Micahel Lombardo, mr-lombardo@wiu.edu 
Kustos: Matthew Hutchison, mw-hutchison@wiu.edu

Important Dates
Work Weekends: TBA, check alumni Facebook page for 
more updates

Feb. 10, 2019: Pledge Pin

March 23, 2019: Spring Initiation at 830 North Avery 

April 8-13, Derby Day’s, more infromaiton to follow 

October 18-20, 2019: 30th Anniversary 


